
DECEMBER 31, 1975 


Office of the White House Press Secretary 

NOTICE TO THE PRESS 

TEXT OF A TELEGRAM FROM THE PRESIDENT 

TO MRS. MAMIE EISENHOWER 


December 31, 1975 

Mrs. Mamie Eisehhower 
Walter Reed Medical Cente r 
6825 Sixteenth Street, N. W 
Washington, D. C. 

Along with millions of other Americans, our thought and hearts are 
with you. Betty and I are praying for your speedy recovery. Our 
warmest wishes for the New Year. 

GERALD R. FORD 
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